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January 27, 2017  

RETREAT 

TOWN OF DAVIDSON BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 

 
The Town of Davidson Board of Commissioners held its regularly scheduled retreat on Friday, January 27, 
2017 at The Duke Endowment, 800 East Morehead St Charlotte, NC.  Present were Mayor John Woods and 
Commissioners Anderson, Cashion, Fuller, Graham and Jenest. Town Manager Jamie Justice, Assistant Town 
Manager Dawn Blobaum, Planning Director Jason Burdette, Affordable Housing Manager/Staff Attorney 
Cindy Reid, Parks and Recreation Director Kathryn Spatz, Public Information Officer Cristina Shaul, 
Economic Development Manager Kim Fleming, Police Chief Jeanne Miller, Police Captain Steve Ingram, 
Fire Chief Bo Fitzgerald, Public Works Director Doug Wright, Finance Director Pieter Swart, Human 
Resources Manager Heather James and Town Clerk Carmen Clemsic attended the meeting. 
 
The meeting started at 9:00 a.m. 
  
The Town Manager gave a presentation on the Nature of Community Dialogue and what it means to the 
town.  The mayor and board of commissioners discussed Travel and Tourism and the town’s vision.  They 
discussed creating a formal plan to approach/strengthen relationships with Davidson College.  The CRTPO 
was discussed and how to adjust votes to equalize in the County.  The Affordable Housing Director from 
Asheville gave a presentation on how Asheville’s program works.  In the afternoon, Davidson Core Values 
and what small town character & sense of community means as well as commercial nodes.  Action Items 
were created to assist the staff in moving forward.  
 
The meeting ended at 3:00 p.m.  
 
 
 

              

John M. Woods 
Mayor 
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Carmen Clemsic 

Town Clerk 


